
W e’re excited to again host charter students, teachers, and leaders from across the state for this unique 
advocacy and leadership opportunity. Attend this event to learn about the legislative process, garner 
helpful tips about effective advocacy, understand current education bills and how they could affect 

charter schools, and visit the Capitol to directly engage with your elected officials.

Charter middle and high school staff from across the state are encouraged to bring a group of students (5-10 
students per school) to participate in this important day of learning and advocacy. Additionally, charter school 
parents, teachers, administrators, board members, and supporters are welcome to attend. We will spend the first 
part of the morning preparing to visit the state Capitol through training, role-playing, and plenty of practice! We’ll 
then have lunch and head to the Capitol to meet with legislators and staff to share about our unique schools and 
why we need their policymaking support. 

We are stronger together. The more charter school advocates attend, the stronger the message we send to 
legislators about the importance of charter public schools and their students across the state.

Don’t miss out on this memorable event! To keep your spot, final confirmation on your students, email addresses, and 
phone numbers will be required by December 6th. If you need travel support to attend the in-person event, please 
contact us at advocacy@coloradoleague.org to discuss available resources.

coloradoleague.org/events/advocacy-day-2025.html

Tuesday, January 28th, 8:30 AM - 1:30 PM
McNichols Building & Colorado State Capitol Building

CHARTER SCHOOL
ADVOCACY  DAY
2025 FREE


